
Join us for our Lottery Open House for the 2024-2025 School Year! 

 

Thursday, October 5, 2023, 4:00 – 7:00 PM 

This is our kick-off event where we begin accepting new applications  

for the following school year.   

Come and fill out an application, take a tour of the school and  

meet our administration and Board of Trustees.   

Be among the first applicants to apply for 2024-2025.  It does give you 

slight advantage to apply at the Open House or in the month of October. 

(See details under the “Enrollment” tab, then “Lottery”) 

 

If you cannot attend that evening, please stop by the office to fill out an application 

any time after October 5th.  We accept invitations any time after the  

Open House for the rest of the current school year.   

Office hours are 8:00 – 4:00 on regular school days. 


